
March News 
 
 
• Book orders are due on the 10th. You may order online through Scholastics website using our 
class code: LLPDV. This is a great way to earn free books for our classroom! 
 
• This month’s themes are Eric Carle, Art/Puppets, then we have our Art Show for 4’s and Play 
for 3’s.  
 
• Our Art Show for 4’s will be Wednesday March19th. There will be a sign up sheet going 
around next week where you sign up for a “private showing” of your child’s art. We will have 
small groups coming in all day. This is not a regular school day, please bring your child 
with you during your designated time slot.  I will be sending out the art show schedule in the 
remind app once everyone has a time. It is crucial that you attend only during your designated 
time slot. All classroom toys and the slide will be closed during the art show. 
 
• The 3’s will be doing a rendition of the 3 little pigs on Tuesday, March 18th. The play will take 
place during the last half hour of class. Everyone is welcome to attend! After the play, feel free 
to walk around the classroom and admire your child’s art that will be hung up! 
 
• NO SCHOOL Thursday, March 20th 
 
• SPRING BREAK is March 20-28th 
 
 

 
 


